
 
 

Acorn Newsletter 

This week at Nursery 
This week, we have been thinking about the celebrations Halloween and Diwali and 

what these mean to different people. We have looked at how families celebrate these 

2 festivals and enjoyed making spooky potions and finding out about science. We 

have also enjoyed making Diwa lamps by sculpting clay and we’ve been doing lots of 

dressing up too as we know it’s a time for wearing special clothes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WSC-gHBU_d0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l53N612meiY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-jieCxKqPk0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kiK0QvDtoWU


 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 It’s lovely to see the children back after half term and thank you for the brilliant 

support again this week during our focussed activities. Next week our themes will be  

name writing and mark making. A day to share books and stories and think about 

what we like about the book. Scissor skills will continue as this is a key area of 

development. 

Monday: Name writing and mark making activities. 

Wednesday we will be developing our cutting skills. 

Friday we will be sharing books. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Welbourn, Mrs Walker and Miss Elliott 

 

 



 
 

 

 

  


